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| hope this letter finds you well & that your child is now enjoying a well-deserved break. As you may
already be aware, GCSE results day is on Thursday 22 August 2019. All pupils are welcome to collect their
results from school between 9 am - 12 pm in the Library.

If your child is unable to collect their results in person, there are two options available to them:
1. They may nominate someone else to collect their results on their behalf. This person must present
a signed letter giving your consent as parent/carer for them to collect the results;
2. In exceptional circumstances results may be emailed to parents/carers on the day; this requires
written consent in advance. These letters can be posted to school for the attention of Mrs
Govindbhai or Miss Dixon, including the email address you would like to use.

Results not collected will be posted to your home address on Thursday 22 August. If you believe the
home address we hold for you may not be correct, please contact the academy as a matter of urgency.

Representatives from Morecambe Bay Academy will be in attendance during the course of the morning.
Year 11 students wishing to confirm their 61" Form place at MBA and enrol will be able to do so on the day,
providing they have achieved the grades required. As a school we do publish our GCSE results in local
newspapers, we do not write each individual subject for every pupil it is just the number they have
passed. If you do not want your child’s results to be printed please can you put this in writing and send
this in to school for the attention of the exams officer.

We are confident that everyone’s hard work during Year 11 will have paid off; many teachers and other
professionals will be present to help celebrate with our young people as they look forward to the next
stage in their education and the world of work. Please be assured, however, that we will also have in
attendance Mrs Louth our careers advisor and an experienced team of staff to help any student who is
uncertain as to their next steps or who need support in securing a place at college or on an
apprenticeship.

Finally, to those parents and carers whose children have now left the Academy, | would like to take the
opportunity to thank you for the support shown to the school throughout their time with us. | wish you
and your child every success in the future and hope they will keep in touch with Morecambe Bay
Academy in the years to come.

Yours sincerely

o

Miss Dixon
Head of Year 11
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